The Rainey Family Reunion

www.theraineyreunion.com

Friday, June 22, 2018 - Sunday, June 24, 2018 | Washington, D.C.

REGISTRATION DEADLINE - March 31, 2018

Dear Rainey Family:

Our 38th Rainey Family Reunion is only 3 months away...Yikes! "**Thank You**" to those who have registered and paid their reunion fees. We are excited to see you and hope that you'll enjoy the festivities we have planned. If you have not paid your reunion activity fees and dues please complete the enclosed registration form and *mail your payment no later than March 31, 2018*.

We have received an overwhelming response of attendees for this year's reunion, however, we need you to forward your reunion fees as soon as possible to assist the planning committee in securing venues and providing accurate headcounts to the various vendors we are using.

The D.C. metropolitan area is a very popular tourist city, especially during the summer months. Many venues are booked months (sometimes years) in advance. Again, our family reunion is only 3 months away and without prompt payment of fees, the committee must budget limited finances and plan activities based on the number of registered reunion participants and fees collected. As our committee makes last minute attempts to adjust for headcount and planned activities based on the rising number of attendees, we have extended our *reunion deadline to receive payments no later than March 31*, 2018.

Again, I want to emphasize the importance of adhering to reunion deadlines. The committee has made every effort to find cost savings for our group and we *must* adhere to the deposits, restrictions, and deadlines imposed by the vendors we utilize.

Some of you may be experiencing financial hardships and others may have simply forgotten to mail in their payment. We understand that most of us lead busy lives and our plans are constantly changing. In the event that you are not able to meet our March 31, 2018 payment deadline *or* you do not plan to attend the 2018 Rainey Family Reunion, we look forward to seeing you at next year's Reunion.

With Love,

Myah 7. Rainey

Myah T. Rainey

2018 Rainey Family Reunion, Committee Chair

Email: MyRaineyReunion@gmail.com

Mobile: 404.234.5269 www.theraineyreunion.com

REUNION REGISTRATION DEADLINE - March 31, 2018

Please complete the enclosed registration form and make your check or money order payable to "Fayette Rainey". Mail form and payment to the address listed on the form.

The Rainey Family Reunion

www.theraineyreunion.com

Friday, June 22, 2018 - Sunday, June 24, 2018 | Washington, D.C.

Hotel Reservations - Rooms are going fast! Limited rooms available before Regular Rates apply.

There are limited number of blocked rooms remaining for the Rainey Family Reunion group rate for *Friday, June 22nd - Sunday, June 24th*. If you have not booked your room, please do so as soon as possible. Once all the rooms reserved for the Rainey Family Reunion have been booked, the hotel's regular room rates will apply.

The committee will make every effort to secure /add more rooms as needed under our group rate, however, space is ultimately based on the capacity of the hotel.

Crowne Plaza Washington National Airport (Crystal City)

1480 Crystal Drive Arlington, VA 22202 (703) 416-1600 or 1-800-2CROWNE

For Online Reservations:

Please visit our reunion website **www.theraineyreunion.com**. Go To "Hotel Reservations" tab and click on the Hotel Reservations link. The link will take you the hotel's website and will be pre-filled with our reunion group code "**RFR**". Online booking is a very quick and easy process to reserve rooms.

For Telephone Reservations:
Call 1-877-685-5593
Group Name: Rainey Family Reunion
Group Code: **RFR**

Room Rate:

\$129/night (plus13.29% tax) - King or Double Beds

On-Site Parking: \$16 /day (self-parking garage) Check-In: 4:00pm | Check-Out: 12:00pm

Friday, June 22nd - Meet & Greet/Family Bowling Night | Security Clearance Required

The reunion committee has *tentatively* reserved lanes at Fort Myer for our Meet & Greet and Family Bowling Night. Fort Myers is a military base and requires that we provide them with a list of names of every individual who will enter their base to attend our Meet & Greet/Family Bowling Night. This is required of bowlers and non-bowlers. For security clearance purposes, this list must be provided in advance of our reunion so that each person can be "cleared" for entry onto the base. When registering for the reunion, please provide us with your first name and last name as it appears on the state, government, or military issued identification that you are bringing with you to the reunion. Also include the first and last names of every person that will be accompanying you to the reunion.

If you've already sent your payment and forgot to include an individual's name in your party. You can complete the RSVP section on our reunion website (**www.theraineyreunion.com**) to update your information.